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St Minver Stars School structure September 2025

Contact Information

Thank you to those of you who were able to
meet with me this week regarding the school
structure from September 2025. Please don’t
hesitate to pop in to see me if you have any
further questions. 
I will write to the school families early in the
summer term once we have set class lists.  

Upcoming events
17.3.25 Lundy Class swimming week
17.3.25 Parent/teacher meetings week
18.3.25 Greenaway Class trip to Eden
19.3.25 Polzeath Class trip to The Farm and Country Day
21.3.25 Comic Relief - Red Nose Day 
24.3.25 Polzeath Class swimming week
27.3.25 Spring Concert (pm)
31.3.25 Daymer Class swimming week

House Points

Pentire: Roll-over

Cowrie Class:
Beau & Lorenzo

Daymer Class: 
Oliver, Brax & Lara 

Greenaway Class:
Rocco & Stanley

Lundy Class:
Xander & Kitto

Polzeath Class:
Katy, Noah & Ollie H

Rock Class:
 Everyone! 

St Enodoc: Roll-over

Another week of wonderful opportunities, headstrong and determined children and many things
to celebrate! 36 children represented St Minver School at the KS2 cross-country event with some
excellent placings and many personal bests! Our Songfest choir sang their hearts out at St
Petroc’s Church on Tuesday - Mrs Davis and I were incredibly proud of them all! And Rock Class
have ventured to Heatree Hall for their residential where they have been throwing themselves
into rock climbing, archery, setting off rockets and, of course, having THE BEST TIME EVER!!!!
Thank you to Mr Finch, Mrs Davis, Mr Rickard and Mr Bolton for making this trip possible! We are
proud of everything all the children do, and of their ‘give it a go’ attitudes. They are making
memories to last them a life time and we are lucky to be on this journey with them! 
Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Warren



The children are loving our new play
equipment! Please remember that IF

the children venture on to use it
after school then they must be

supervised by a parent or carer.
Thank you.

We offer Breakfast Club and after-school
wraparound for pupils from Nursery to Year 6.
Breakfast Club runs Monday - Friday from
8am to 8.45am for £3.50 per session. After
school care runs Monday - Thursday from
3.15pm - 5pm for £6.00 per session. These are
bookable via the ParentPay website (nursery
spaces to be booked via the school office).
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St Minver School in action...

More News...

Useful links

Sickness and Absences

Please report your child’s absence before
9am. You can call and leave a message on
option 1 or you can email us at school. If
your child will be off again the following
day, we will require you to notify the school
of their progress. 

Inset Days
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Starlings - Wraparound Care

https://www.stminver.org/web

